M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
October 10, 2019
RE:
BG-1 Application for Access Controls – Phase 2, BG #20-109

This project consists of finalizing the conversion of locally
controlled electronic locks with web-based programmable
software for the remainder of the schools in the District
that have not already been converted.

I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the above project, as presented.
